Our transfer station will remain open until further notice.  To help prevent the spread of Coronavirus at the Transfer Station, please follow our guidelines below:
       Dump your trash, recycling and compost quickly 
       Buy more trash bags/stickers at one time & make fewer trips
       Keep a safe distance (6 feet) from other users and attendants
       Do not linger on the premises to visit 
       Wash your hands and/or use hand sanitizer after leaving transfer station
       Note: the Swap Shed is closed to the public temporarily 

Thank you for keeping our community healthy.  Stay tuned for updates!
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